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EUROPEAN CAR SALES IN MAY HIT 20-YEAR LOW
The European market for automobiles has been sluggish lately, recently reporting a twenty year low point in sales. In the last five months, sales have decline a
whopping five million vehicles. Even in Germany, where it has been a strong market, lately is showing declines. The recent woes of the European union are
undoubtedly to blame. For more details on the article Click Here

 


